From: jeremy.mcbane@gmail.com

To: Council Clerk — Testimony
Subject: regarding Wheeler"s new homeless plan
Date: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 5:57:45 PM

https://www.kptv.com/2022/10/24/mayor-wheeler-seeks-publics-input-

new-homeless-plan/

I DO support banning unsanctioned camping.

This plan is a step in the right direction and needs to start 'yesterday'.

I have a strong concern that like many of our other current laws, this will
not be enforced. This must be strictly enforced, there must be
consequences for those not participating in bettering themselves and
bettering society by following the rules.

Thank you,

Jeremy McBane
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